


Airspace meetings and comments concerning the
proposal to amend the Class B airspace area at
San Francisco, CA were received by March 16,
2017.

The new SFO Class Bravo Airspace is set to go
into print on August 16th so don't miss this
important topic which will affect your Bay Area
Flights. Michael Seko, Support Specialist, NCT
TRACON will present the plan and a Q&A
session will follow.

Note the Seminar Time is 6:30PM to 8:30 PM

Michael Seko, Support Specialist, NCT TRACON
was hired in 1988 into Oakland Center and
worked the northern area, including Napa, Santa
Rosa, Redding and Chico until 1996.

He transferred to Bay Approach in 1996 and
worked there until it merged with Norcal
Approach in 2001. For a change of pace, Michael
took 8 ¥ years off in the private sector and
returned to NorCal Approach in 2010, working the
Southwest airspace, including South Bay from
San Carlos South, down to Big Sur, and East
past the Salinas valley up to San Jose.

In May 2017, Mr. Seko took the position he
currently holds in the Airspace and Procedures
office as a Specialist, where he is primarily
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responsible for Obstruction Evaluation, Minimum
Vectoring Altitudes, Airspace Modifications, UAS
operations and NCT’s internal display systems.

Directions: Turn west off Watt Ave on to Palm St, and follow

that to the end of the road to the McClellan Confrence Center
at 5411 Luce Ave.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.
Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the
“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.



